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4th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,   
 

Amberly Museum 
 

During the first half of Autumn 2 Oak Class will be learning about transport in the past and 
present, linked to our topic of interest. In light of this, I have arranged for the children to spend 
the day at Amberly Museum! 
 

This trip will take place on Wednesday 27th November. We will be leaving school at 9:00am so 
children should arrive at school at normal time. We will be returning to school in time for school 
pickup at 3:15pm.  
 
Please could the children bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink. Since we will be at the 
museum, which is outside for the majority of the day, please ensure your child is dressed 
appropriately for the weather.  
 

For this trip, children will need the following: 

 

• Suitable footwear 

• A waterproof jacket  

• A named small rucksack  

• An extra carton or bottle of drink 

• Packed lunch 
 
Whilst at the museum, the children will be participating in a workshop relating to our topic 

and time to explore the museum. 

 
To cover the costs of this trip we are asking for a donation of £6 payable on the MCAS system. 
By paying this on MCAS by the 22nd November, this will give permission for you child to attend 
this trip. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

   
Megan Lenharth 
Oak Class Teacher 
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